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From: Milburn, Craig 
Sent: Tuesday, 21 January 2014 4:33 PM
To: GPSC3
Subject: RE: Questions taken on notice - Inquiry into tourism in local communities

 
 
Please find responses to the 2 questions raised in the attached 
 
1 - Shaolin Temple 
 
Yes as far as I am aware trade and Investment are involved with the project.  I m not ware that 
they have looked at direct financial assistance 
 
2 – Regional Visitor Economy Fund 
 
Any increase in this funding would be of assistance to the tourism industry in general.  In the last 
round the Shoalhaven received $50,000. 
 
Doubling the funding would be of benefit 
 
Cheers  
 
Craig Milburn 
Director Corporate and Community Services 
Shoalhaven City Council 
 

 
 

w http://shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 




